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Sunday 12th May 2024 

 
 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

The sun has finally appeared which is lovely!  We have had another exciting month 

with lots of visitors and sports taking place. Two weeks ago, we welcomed visitors 

welcomed into school by every class from Phoenix Nursery through to Year 6. We 

waved flags, sang and danced and celebrated meeting new friends! 

 

The following Monday, our Young Ambassadors walked to St Peter and Paul 
Academy, where we were welcomed with confetti canons and cheering! We 

handed the torch to their School Council and returned to school. All of our 

children were excellent ambassadors on both days. Hopefully they will 

remember the day the 

older.  
 

 

Behaviour and Personal Development. 

 

Over the last two weeks, we have had a variety of different visitors in school. All 
of these visitors have taken the time to comment on the excellent behaviour and 

attitudes to learning our children have. Well done Wyken Croft!  

 

Staffing  

 
Congratulations to Miss Brown who was appointed as Assistant Head 

teacher for KS1 this week.  Miss Brown is an outstanding teacher who knows 

our children very well. I know she is looking forward to taking up her new 

role at the start of next term.  

 

 
St Mar  

 

Our Coventry Young Ambassadors will be taking part in the takeover event at the 

Guildhall today. We will be there helping with visitors and delivering activities from 

10am. The Guildhall is an extremely interesting, historical building. There will be a 
warm welcome for all visitors and it would be lovely to see lots of Wyken Croft families 

-  
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Year 6 
 

Our Year 6 children will be busy next week, as we begin SATS week in 

school. We would like to wish them lots of luck for next week. Today we 

celebrated each and every one of them in Assembly. We know they are a 

wonderful group of children with so many different skills and talents. They 
have so much to offer and we are very proud of them!  

 

 

Year 5 

 
Our Year 5 children raised a total of £88.65 from our fundraising project 

making and selling rainforest animals.  This was part of the design and 

technology project and the children voted for the money to go to the 

Rainforest Trust UK charity. Please see the Year 5 page on the school website 

for further information  
 

 

 

Teacher Days  Academic Year Sept 24  July 25 
 
Governors have agreed the following Teacher Days for next academic year. 

· Monday 2nd September 2024 (LA Set) 

· Tuesday 3rd September 2024 

· Friday 25th October 2024  

· Monday 6th January 2025  

· Monday 2nd June 2025 

 
 

Please note, there is one remaining teacher day this year  Friday 24th May.  
 
 

Have a lovely weekend and enjoy the sunshine, 
 

Kind regards, 

 

 

 
 

Mrs G Franklin 

Headteacher 


